
 

 

 

 

Dear Sir, 

Re Stopping up of Prince’s Parade, Hythe NATTRAN/SE/S247/3254. 

We wish to add our objections to the above proposed stopping up of a road. 

This road is a major route within the district and a essential one used daily for many purposes. 

If this were to go ahead our main objections would be 

 Any new road would not be operational for many, many months meaning a complete loss of 

this route and traffic needing to take alternative routes. 

 Traffic from a new road will be displaced onto the A259 and this will add to an already busy 

road. 

 If the A259 is closed for any reason emergency services regularly use Prince’s Parade…where 

will they be able to go 

 There will be much less parking and this road is used by many people (from the district and 

beyond) to enjoy the beach in the summer months 

 The new road will be less safe.  This road can be made safer (if deemed to be a issue) by a 

lower speed limit and speed bumps  

 The cost of changing this road has been disclosed and why is there a need to change a perfectly 

acceptable route? 

We hope that local views will be taken into consideration in this matter. 

IT IS NOT REQUIRED. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Margaret and Christopher Creed 




